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· DSES current enrollment is 349
· We Got five students back who were previously with us this year
· Measure of Academic Progress MAP testing is in the second week.  Upper primary is almost completed and lower primary should finish up the first of next week.
· K-4 Sock Hop was a huge success!  Between the sock hop for K-4 and the two dances for 5-12 grade Mrs. Wooton raised approximately $1000 to go towards the back to school bash!!!  
· Second set of data chats will occur in January when we return form the Christmas break.  Teachers will now have two sets of data from the MAP test to measure growth for each student.  
· Professional Growth and Effectiveness System PGES Calibration window for administrators is set for January 12-23, 2015.

Upcoming Events:
· Dawson Springs Elementary School Christmas Program will be December 19th starting at 12:30 in the gym.  This will be for grades PreK-6.  Please come joint the fun.  
· Christmas Break will begin December 22 and we will return to school on Monday, January 5, 2015.




